
NOTICE OF FILING PERIOD FOR CANDIDATES FOR 

NOVEMBER 6, 2018 ELECTION 

Notice is hereby given that the period for filing an 

application for a place on the ballot for a Midland County 

Hospital District Single-District Director position in the 

general election to be held on November 6, 2018 will 

begin on July 21, 2018 and will end on August 20, 2018.  

Please contact the Assistant Secretary of the Board of 

Directors, Laura Isbell, at 817-691-5105 or 

laura.isbell@midlandhealth.org, with any questions or for 

instructions on how to file an application. 


